
 

Postpone of re-opening of Outdoor Swimming Pool  

 

Due to the delay of renovation work in Outdoor Swimming Pool, 

we are sorry to announce that the Outdoor Swimming Pool could 

not be ready for reopening before mid May.  The Indoor 

Swimming Pool will remain open during the affected period.  We 

will work closely with CDO and contractors to speed up the 

re-opening process. 
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